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Important Meeting
The Port Arthur Library will be the site for the last general meeting of the 2006 RHAA year.  The library is located at Highway 73 & 9th Avenue.  The meeting will be held on Thursday, November 16, at 7 p.m.
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THANKSGIVING FAMILY
Christine Collazo has located a family to receive our Thanks- giving donation.   The family consists of a single Dad raising nine children (grandchildren, nieces and nephews).  The children attend DeQueen Elementary and according to Christine’s contact at DeQueen, the children sometimes arrive hungry at school too late to receive the free breakfast provided.  It’s difficult to get nine children ready for school each morning and to arrive in time for the free breakfast.  Consider providing some breakfast type food (pop tarts, breakfast bars, juice) in your donation this year or ca$h is always the perfect gift!
Bring your donation to the general meeting on Thursday, November 17th or mail your check to the RHAA at the post office box listed above. 
2006-2007

RHAA Officers
President
Cammie Pool

Vice President
Pam Yates

Secretary       
Marissa Phillips-Stiles

Treasurer 
Debbie Theriot

Historian
Cathy Lopez

Asst. Historian
Sally Graham

Public Relations
Rachel Hawkins

Parliamentarian
Helen Wyble

Chaplain
Paula Sheppard

Asst. Chaplain 
Arlene Howland

Instrument  
Christine Collazo

Asst. Instrument  
Cheryl Gibbs

Uniform  
Dianne Krautz

Asst. Uniform  
Maeve East

Past President        Christel Chamberlain 

Please call any of the above officers with questions regarding the RHAA.
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Please Pray For:

· Paula Sheppard’s sister Phyllis who is experiencing health issues.
· Betty O’Quinn Jordan, a RHAA member, who died in August of this year.  She lived in Florida. Her daughter notified us this month and requested that we continue sending the newsletter to her dad since he also enjoyed reading about our activities.

· Sally White Graham who recently had hernia surgery. 
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Birthdays
November
11/7
Caroline Flores Harkins

11/11
Janis Thibodeaux Hooks

11/16
Jane Wilkinson Koonce

11/21
Nita Tapscott-Martin Ricke

11/22
Paula Daigle Sheppard

11/27
Michelle Bruno

11/30
Maurine Hooks Wyble

December
12/6
Vicki Drake Beard

12/14
Marissa Phillips Stiles


12/16
Lillie Bartlett Spradley


12/17
Carmen Soliz Leon


12/20
Rachel Gloria Hawkins


12/22
Gracey Potter Weisbrod


12/23
Robert Taylor


12/23
Margaret Leach Lucas


12/25
Jessica Barbosa Garcia


12/31
Cammie Stamper Pool
[image: image6.wmf]Christmas Luncheon Saturday, December 2, 2006 has been reserved for the RHAA’s Christmas luncheon.  It will be held at the Schooner Restaurant, 1507 Hwy. 69, Nederland, from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. We encourage all RHAA members to invite any former Hussar to the luncheon.  We would like to share this event with them and hope that they might like to join the RHAA.  Remember, if you want to participate in the fun ornament exchange, bring a wrapped ornament ($10-$15 value).  Also, items for door prizes are welcomed! 
Treasurer’s Report
Debbie Theriot reports that as of October 31, 2006 the RHAA balance is $3,275.15.

2007

Relay for Life

The theme for the 2007 Relay for Life has been selected.  It’s “Boots & Beaches & Beating Cancer.”  RHAA members are already making plans for the event which will honor Marjorie Broussard.

Nederland Christmas Parade
The Nederland Christmas parade will be held on Tuesday, December 12 at 6 p.m.  We need a minimum of 30 people to commit to this event to participate.  Practice for this parade will be on Saturday, November 18 and December 9 from 9-11 a.m. at TJ’s parking lot.  

Honorary Hussar
Elsiegene Moore Richard has been named our newest Honorary Hussar.  Elsiegene is one of the “original” Hussars.  She joined the corps in 1929 and marched for the first time in the fall of 1930.  We are privileged to have Elsiegene in our organization.  If you have a copy of the documentary, “Here We Come”, she is featured talking about the early days.  Congratulations!

Newsletter Items

Contact Rachel Hawkins if you have an item for this newsletter at:

 r2rhawkins@sbcglobal.net.  Also, please send any prayer requests. 

Join Now!

If you have an application attached to this newsletter, it means that you have not yet re-joined for this year. Complete it now and return it to the post office box listed on the application along with your check so that you will continue to receive this newsletter. The December newsletter will be the last issue mailed to non-members.
Membership Numbers

As of 10/31/06
Active
52


Associate
8
Sustaining
1
Honorary
8
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Hussar Angels
We would like to honor our deceased RHAA members by listing them in this column.  (If we’ve missed anyone, please let us know)

Rest in Peace

Deanny Youngblood Beard

Marjorie Baxley Broussard

Susie Kinney Gartin
Betty O’Quinn Jordan

Donna Worthington
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